
 

 

6th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Manchester Day Parade Sunday June 19th 
 

I’m writing with exciting news! The Manchester Day Parade is back on again this year and even 
more exciting - we have had our application accepted!  We have been stalwarts of the parade 
for a number of years now so we are so pleased to be able to take part yet again. 
Places are limited to thirty, so as in previous years places are allocated on a first come first 
served basis.  If you have a place, you will be contacted.   
 
The theme this year is “Imagination” and when I gathered pupil voice for the initial bid, the 
children told me all the wonderful places they went to in their imaginations.  We have been 
allocated a community artist who will put those ideas into reality. 
 
As of yet, Walk the Plank have not got back to us with further details about arrangements for 
the day itself, or the times the artist is coming to visit but as soon as we hear, communication 
will be sent to you.   
 
As a guide, in previous years we have met at approximately 11am at Chorlton tram stop, taken 
the children into Manchester to get changed and Parents/Carers have been responsible for 
picking up near Urbis at around 2.30pm.  Children will also need a packed lunch in disposable 
packaging (we can’t carry anything during the parade).  We are asking for a contribution of £10 
towards making the costumes and transport. If you are selected, a Parent Pay item will be set 
up on your account to make the contribution.  
 
If you wish for your child to take part, please fill in the form below and respond by Wednesday 
11th May.  
 
https://forms.gle/c9fkuncvVgpsMwK47 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Midge Murray 
Music Lead 
 
 


